IN REPLY REFER TO:

United States Department of the Interior ;’; " &
NATIONAL PARK SERVICE . e

P, O. Box 8327
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87108

Aug. 8, 1974

Memorandum

To: Area Director, Albuquerque Area Office, B.I.A,
Attn: Real Property Management -

From: Archeologist, Albuquerque Office, N.P,S, .
Subject: Archeological clearance, Shell 0il Co., oil test, Isleta.
Following personal inspection of the site, this office is granting

archeological clearance to Shell 0il Company, Denver, for a well to
be drilled 808' FNL and 642' FWL, the NWY, MY¥, Sec, 7, TTN, R2E,

N.M.P.M., on the Isleta Pueblo Grant. Lease number HO6-C-14-20-0982.

| Moo~ )

Archeolofgist

copies:

~Shell 0il, Denver

Southern Pueblos Agency, Albug.
U.S.G.S,, Durango
N.P.S., Santa Fe
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